UPD continues tO%prdft our going Athletics events and the upcoming Commencement :
ceremonies, in addition to their regular dutles It's truly been a busy year for our Officers
and they have done a tremendous job.

Some exciting UPD news: Investigator George Giron has been promafed" to the Police
Lieutenant over our Patrol and Communication’s Divisions. His new duties will be to
oversee our most visible division within UPD, Patrol. Congrats, Lieutenant Giron!

Lt. Patrick Gipson will now transition to the Police Lieutenant over our Community
Engagement Division, handling community programing, events, and overall community
engagement. With this addition, lots of new programs will be taking shape for the
Southeastern community soon.

With Lt. Giron being promoted from Investigations, we will be working to fill his vacant
Investigations position. This will give someone within our department an opportunity to get
some exceptional new experience. All of these changes are part of a Department
reorganization to further our community policing philosophy.



Upcoming UP4D Eve'h,ts:

5 qk_;x

Being awake for long perlods of time and extreme exhaustion causes your body to emulate
an impaired driver and can cause you to have |mpa|rment just as |f you were under the

_influence of alcohol andlor drugs with a bloc

So even as we press to get through finals and end of semester projects, get plenty of restl;?"
Prescription medication, which is not yours, to help stay awake is never the answer and it
is also illegal. Make check-lists and give yourself deadlines that allow for unforeseen
events.

If you see something, say something! If you see suspicious persons or activity, call your
University Police Department immediately at 985-549-2222. We are available 24/7/365.

Remember to mask up and practice social distancing to keep our Lion Nation strong.
Send any questions or comments to police@southeastern.edu.

We will see you around campus. LION UP!

Cliief Beckner

Southeastern Louisiana University Police Department



